
13th November 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Another busy week in school with lots to think about. We are trying to keep up to date with any 
changes, but please let us know if there is anything that is missed. Just to clarify, we open the gates 
at 8.20 and no one should be on site earlier than that. We are still asking that only one person per 
family collects to keep to a minimum the number of people on the school site. 
 
Before and After-School Clubs 
These are getting busier again and are a very useful resource for working parents! Bookings need to 
be made on the school gateway. 
 
Free School Meals 
Thank you to people who have followed this up. It really is worth checking whether you are eligible.  
If your children’s year group self isolates and you are entitled to free school meals, then we have 
arranged with Morrison’s that they will deliver a pack to your home to provide lunches while they 
are off. We chose this way of doing it as they deliver so that families who are self-isolating do not 
have to leave their home. 
 
Covid-19 
We have added some new information to our website which we hope parents will find useful. You 
can find it under the Covid-19 tab. 
 
Reception 2021 
The admissions process is now open for children needing a school place for September 2021.  
Applications are open until mid-January and even if you are in our nursery, you still need to make an 
application. If you need any help with your application, please do ask. 
 
Friends of Willowbrook 
Elfridges - we will be running a Christmas shop where children can choose a gift for parent/s, 
grandparents or carers. A gift list will be sent to the classes for the children to pick which gift they 
would like to buy and we will get the gift wrapped and ready for them to take home. You can buy 
the gift using our website www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofwillowbrook or by asking your class 
teacher for a form. We have done this for Mother’s and Father’s Day and the children really enjoy 
choosing a gift for their special person.  
 
Gifts from Santa - unfortunately Santa can’t visit us this year, although he is hoping to send a video 
message to the children, but we are able to do gifts and a personalised letter from him, again you 
can order this through our website or getting a form from you class teacher. 
 
Raffle - we are currently collecting prizes for a raffle so please keep an eye out for that.  
 
Christmas cards are still available online so if you haven’t already please check them out.  
Www.mychildsart.co.uk/order  
Username: Willowbrook 
Password: T26RhdKt 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofwillowbrook
http://www.mychildsart.co.uk/order


13th November 2020 
 

 
School Meals 
The new menus seem to be going down well as do the new arrangements for serving them, still in a 
covid-secure way. 
Children who have packed lunches can choose to order a portion of chips on a Friday for 50p. This is 
paid for on the gateway or your child can bring 50p in to school on the day! We have some children 
who have ordered a side of chips with their chips…there is no need to do this! 
 
 

Monday 23rd Tuesday 24th Wednesday 25th Thursday 26th Friday 27th 

Sausages, 
mashed 
potatoes and 
peas with gravy 
 
Veggie sausages, 
mashed 
potatoes and 
peas with gravy 

Meatballs in 
tomato sauce 
and pasta twists , 
broccoli with 
garlic bread 
 
Macaroni 
cheese, broccoli 
with garlic bread 
 

Pepperoni pizza , 
potato wedges 
and sweetcorn 
 
Margherita pizza, 
potato wedges 
and sweetcorn 
 
 
 

Roast gammon, 
roast potatoes , 
vegetables and 
gravy 
 
Carrot and lentil 
patties, roast 
potatoes , 
vegetables and 
gravy 

Chicken burgers 
and chips with 
baked beans 
 
Veggie burgers 
and chips with 
baked beans 
 
 

Syrup sponge 
and custard 
 
Or yoghurt 

Chocolate fudge 
cake 
 

Pear and apple 
crumble and 
custard 

Vanilla sponge 
and custard 

Chocolate 
brownie or fruit 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


